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October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am writing to you about an exciting opportunity for any pupils in year 

10 who are thinking of continuing their study of Drama next year. 

We are delighted to be able to offer a limited number of tickets to 

attend a performance of the National Theatre’s War Horse in the Grand 

Opera House on Thursday 6th February 2025. 

This is an invaluable opportunity for those thinking of studying GCSE 

Drama, as experience of live theatre is an important part of their 

studies.  

As year 11-14 pupils currently studying Drama at exam level have been 

given first preference, this means that there are only 18 tickets 

remaining. These will be available for purchase via School Gateway now. 

Each ticket is priced at £31.50, which also includes coach transport to 

and from the Opera House. 

After payment has been received, your daughter/child will then be 

issued with a permission form which must be completed and returned 

to Mrs Graham in U20 as soon as possible. 

Mrs E Graham 

Head of English and Drama 

 
 

 


